
 

       SECRETARY GENERAL: KELLY ONG

HOUGANG CENTRAL POST OFFICE PO BOX 048 SINGAPORE 915302         
   EMAIL: KELLY@F-I-P.CH 

 

 

To : Member Federations 

  

             Singapore, 26 November 2020 

 

 

RE: Appointment of Delegate by National Federation to New Open Philately Commission  

 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

 

During the 135th FIP Conference Meeting, the proposal by FIP President Beston to form an FIP 

Open Philately Commission was approved by the Board, subjected to ratification at the upcoming 

76th FIP Congress. 

 

FIP Vice-President Reinaldo Macedo had been appointed by the Board to be responsible for the 

Commission and to attend that Bureau’s and Commission’s meetings. 
 

You would have received the form via email to appoint a delegate, if any, from your Federation 

to the Open Philately Commission. According to the FIP Statutes Article 41 ‘Membership of 

Commissions’ - the delegate must be a member of the National Federation and resident of the 

country concerned.  

 

The delegate should preferably have exhibited before, or shall be exhibiting, in the Open Philately 

class at an FIP World Stamp Exhibition.  

 

Please complete and return the form, by email to the FIP Secretariat at kelly@f-i-p.ch, latest by 

31 December 2020. Please contact Kelly Ong if your Federation has yet to receive the form by 

email. 

 

The Nomination form for the membership of the Open Philately Commission Bureau shall be 

sent out at a later date. Membership of the Bureau shall be restricted to the delegates to the 

Commission.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Kelly Ong 

FIP Secretary General 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:   FIP  Associate Members 
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